
Response to Vendor Questions for on the RFP 
for 

Computer Equipment for Remote Worker Program 
 

Date: April 11, 2022 
RFP Issue Date:   April 5, 2022 
Bid Due:   April 18, 2022, at 12:00 P.M. 
 

One question was received from one vendor by the deadline for questions on Friday April 8, 
2022.  The question and answer are below. No additional questions will be accepted.  

Question Answer 

The only requirement updates I 
see are on the warranty, is that 
correct? 

Warranty information was moved in the RFP for clarity, but 
there was no change to the requirement.    Other changes 
to the requirements were to clarify that proposed laptops 
must have a camera and battery and identify a preferred 
specification as opposed to required specification.   
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